
Question on Notice 

No. 66 

Asked on 13 February 2019 

 
MR J MCDONALD ASKED MINISTER FOR POLICE AND MINISTER FOR 
CORRECTIVE SERVICES (HON M RYAN)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 

With reference to the need to expand the Lowood Police Station due to current cramped 
conditions and to cater for future growth— 
Will the Minister include these capital improvements in 2019-2020? 
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I am advised by the Queensland Police Service that it is currently preparing its Capital 
Works Program for 2019-20 and the delivery of policing services in the Lowood area will 
be considered as part of this process.   
 
 
 
 


